Tracey & Uri Ben-Tovim
Lynwood
Hellidon Road
Priors Marston
CV47 7RN

Lloyd Thomas Architects
Pentelowes Barn
Foss way
Hunningham
Leamington Spa
CV33 9eq

5th December 2013

Re: Lynwood Priors Marston - Reference letter

Dear Sevil

We write to thank you for the service you have provided us with the design and planning of our house extension and remodelling. We initially started our project 3 and half years ago with a design that was rejected by our local Planning Office. After submitting another design that was also rejected we then commissioned Lloyd Thomas Architects.

We were delighted when you designed a family home that we instantly loved and had the same floor plan that we initially wanted. It was not only an innovative design but of high design merit. Utilising your excellent architectural skills and good communication skills and patience you made it possible to finally be able to have our application passed by the planning office.

We would like to thank Lloyd Thomas Architect for all your commitment and hard work that has gone into the designing of our home. Due to your design we have also received many positive comments and support from our local villagers and planning office.

Throughout this long process of design, planning and preparation of Building Regulation documentation both Sevil and Roland were always very helpful, professional and accurate with information produced.

We would gladly recommend Lloyd Thomas Architects services to anyone that wishes to gain a level of high standard of design as well as working with an excellent team.

Kind regards

Tracey & Uri Ben-Tovim